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The International Committee of the Red Cross presents its compliments to the Permanent 

Mission of the United States of America and has the honour to transmit following letters to 

be forwarded to: 

. The Honorable Colin L. Powell, Secretary of State 

. Dr. CondoIeezza Rice, Assistant to the President for National Security Affairs, 
The White House, Washington 

. The Honorable Douglas J. Peith, Under-Secretary of Defense for Policy, Pentagon 

The International Committee of the Red Cross avails itself of this opportunity to convey to 

the PermanentMission of the United States of America the renewed assurance of its high 

consideration. 

Geneva, 25 lune 2003 

Permanent Mission of the 
United States of America 
Route de Pregny 
1292 Chambesy 
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